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We hope you have all had a fantastic week in Reception and Nursery. The children have had a lovely time 

getting to know their new environment and making lots of friends as well as building good relationships with 

their key workers. First we would like to thank you for your patience at home time. Our priority is that every 

child gets home safely and we are grateful for your understanding.  

This week we have been discussing our rules to follow when at school. Our school rules are: 

Ready 

Respectful 

Safe 

 

The children have been enjoying our new playground and outdoor play area. They love using their gross 

motor skills in the water area and building houses in our construction zone. 

Notice Board 
 Please can you ensure that all school meals (even if they are free) are ordered on the Aspens 

system by 8.30am on the day your child is having a meal. If they are not ordered, the kitchen will 

not know to prepare a meal for them. 

 Spare clothes need to be in every day. 

 Names need to be in clothes, this makes it much easier for us to distribute jumpers and other items 

clothing at the end of the day. 

 There will be no celebration assemblies until after half term. 

 

 Tips to help your child be “school ready” 
Ideas to help at home –  

 
Encourage your child to get dressed by themselves, as this 

will help them when getting ready for P.E.   

Give your child fruit and vegetables with the skin on. 

Whilst using the toilet, encourage your child to wipe their 

own bottom and have excellent hygiene. 

Encourage your child to use a knife and fork at meal 

times. 

Please tell your child what they are having for lunch, so 

they are prepared for meal time. 

Child voice 

 

E (Blue Group)- “I love being a special 

helper” 

T (Yellow Group)-“Miss, I love your 

school!” 

K (Orange Group)- “Please can I stay 

all day?” 

H (Nursery)- “I love the hill in the 

playground!” 

  

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. (Reception Only) PE is on a 

Monday and Friday,  PE kits can stay in school for the whole half term.  

 Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday. 


